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2023-2024 

School Supply List  
 
Many families like to prepare for the fall by purchasing school supplies prior to 
start of the year. It is for this reason that we do our best to provide you with a list 
before we leave for the summer. Before reviewing the attached list, please 
carefully read below. 
 

• Everyone has different preferences and budgets when purchasing school 
supplies. We have listed specific brands that offer the best quality and 
durability over the year. If you are able, we ask that you please purchase 
the brands listed.  Thank you.  
 

• In order to be considerate of cost, we only include items to be used by 
every teacher in each grade. Once we have organized classes in September, 
a small list of additional items will be sent home. This will prove more cost 
effective. Your child’s teacher will communicate this in mid September.  
 

• Please be prepared that some highly-used and consumable items may be 
required to be replenished throughout the year. 
 

 
Thank you for your support. 
 

 
 

 


